
From email dated November  9, 2006 
 
“3 days fly by ... and all I can say is wow ... am I truly honored that each of you (the Summit 
panelists) gave of your time, your support and your ideas. I know you could see the positive 
reactions of people after each of the programs.  
Thanks to you, we have taken the industry and the association another step forward.  I am most 
sincerely grateful (personally) ... each of you keeps me recharged doing what I love to do.  
Together we can do some really cool stuff ... my honor to know you all.” 
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